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We are pleased to extend our warmest greetings to all of our colleagues and the 

school’s staff as well as our dear students and their parents, wishing them a happy 

new academic year, praying that everyone is safe and well. 

We would like to wish all our students a fruitful and successful academic year, a 

year in which they will strive to achieve their best academic expectations, work 

effortlessly to ensure the success of their educational plans, behave morally to 

pave an honored way and style of life. 

 

Partnering with families will be crucial through this exceptional year as we face 

We appreciate your support as you   many obstacles due to the global pandemic.

ected with us to work with students at home. We encourage families to stay conn

fulfill our students’ educational objectives as we implement our motto; 

(every year, we will be better than the year before) 

 

The schools’ Administration, 
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“OUR MISSION” 
 

Inspired by the principles of Islam, the 

mission of Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is to 

empower each student to be a 

compassionate, thinking, lifelong bi-lingual 
learner, who makes a positive difference 

locally and globally. 
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Intermediate & Secondary  Students Pick up their Book Kits 
 

 

 

A time plan had been conducted to hand over book kits to our students in the secondary and intermediate 

levels by a special entity that was formed for this reason. Families and students have come to the school 

while taking into consideration all the necessary health precautions. The distribution of book kits 

extended over four days, Monday was for the 6th- 7th grades, Tuesday was for the 8th-9th Grades, 

Wednesday was for 10th-11th Grades and Thursday was for the 12th Grade students. All the efforts took 

place in coordination with Dar Alkitab. Work has been distributed among the entity members (Mr. Islam 

Hafidh, Mr. Osama Alshumrani, Mr. Ahmed Alsayied, Mr. Ali Alshumrani, Mr. Ahmed AlAhmed, Mr.  

Massaiad Alquwinim), supervised by the school nurse Mr. Hasan Alqasim, directed by the Principal of the 

Intermediate and Secondary Levels Mr. Abdulmuhsin Batyour and the Academic Advisor Mr. Bilal Basha. 
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Elementary Students Pick up their Book Kits 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
As for the elementary level, same procedures have been applied to hand over the book  kits to the 

students and their families over two days, Wednesday was for the 5th Grade and Thursday was for the 

3rd-4th Grade students. Mr. Isaa Alsaeed, Mr. Abdulaziz Alzahrani, Mr. Ahmed AlAhmed, Mr.  Massaiad 

Alquwinim were in charge of the books distribution. The mission was Supervised by the school nurse Mr. 

Hasan Alqasem, directed by the Principal of Elementary Level Mr. Kamal Al-aqeel. 
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The First Meeting of Dhahran Ahliyyah School’s Leaders with 

Guardians  

 

In an effort to explain various issues concerning the distance learning practices (virtual learning), and 

within the events of the first week of the new academic year, DAS have invited parents and guardians 

of students in (3rd to 12th) Grades to attend the initial meeting to prepare for the academic year (2020-

2021). As we expected, lots of families attended the meeting which reflected their great interest of the 

school plans. The live meeting was estimated to have been seen by 2600 viewers.  

The meeting was held on Wednesday August 26th, 2020 corresponding to 1/8/1442. It was attended by 

the school’s Vice President Mr. Kamel Aldallal, The General Director Mr. Waleed Alswailem. Speeches 

were delivered by level’s principals (Mr. Kamal Alaqeel and Mr. Abdulmuhsin Batyour )and the 

Academic Advisor Mr. Bilal Basha as well as the Director of Information Technology & 

Communications Mr. Ashraf Hamad to explain in details the mechanism of distance learning and how 

to succeed in implementing all the necessary methods. Families have asked many questions that were 

fully answered by our faculty to provide all the required support to our students and their guardians.  
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